
November 30, 2021

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT members of the School District of Altoona Board of

Education will hold a special meeting on December 2, 2021 in the Conference Room

at the District Office, 1903 Bartlett Ave, Altoona, WI, for the purpose of conducting an

expulsion hearing for a student attending Altoona High School.  The hearing has been

scheduled for 6:00 p.m.  It is envisioned that the hearing will take place in closed

session pursuant to 19.85 (1)(f) of the Wisconsin Statutes, with deliberations thereafter

also to be in closed session pursuant to 19.85 (1)(a) of the Wisconsin Statutes.

I. Call to Order

II. Role Call

III. Reading of Public Notice

IV. Closed Session as Per Section 19.85(1)(a),  (1)(f) Wisc. Statutes

A. Considering personal history, disciplinary data, and investigation of

charges against a student which, if discussed in public, would be likely to

have a substantial adverse effect upon the reputation of any person

referred to in such histories or data, or involved in such problems or

investigations - student expulsion hearing - 19.85 (1)(f)

B. Deliberating concerning a case which was the subject of any judicial or

quasi judicial trial or hearing before that governmental body - 19.85 (1)(a)

V. Reconvene into Open Session and Take Necessary Action

VI. Adjournment

Students are prepared academically and socially for personal success in life and are

respectful members of the local and global communities.


